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12 July 2022 

Dear Huw, 

Inter-Institutional Relations Agreement: Inter-Ministerial Standing Committee 

Further to my letter of 17 June I have issued a Written Ministerial Statement summarising 
the discussions at the meeting.  

I have confirmed as part of this Written Ministerial Statement that the next Inter-Ministerial 
Standing Committee IMSC is scheduled to be held in September and will be chaired by the 
Welsh Government, in line with rotating chair arrangements. I will provide a written update 
on the arrangements for the next meeting, which will include the date and likely agenda 
items in due course. 

Following your letter of 27 June future correspondence on such meetings will be copied to 
all Senedd Committees where agenda items (and subsequent meeting updates) are likely to 
fall within their remits. As such, I have also copied this letter to the Finance Committee and 
the Economy, Trade and Rural Affairs Committee.   

Yours sincerely, 

Mick Antoniw AS/MS 
Y Cwnsler Cyffredinol a Gweinidog y Cyfansoddiad 
Counsel General and Minister for the Constitution 

Y Pwyllgor Cyllid / Finance Committee 
FIN(6)-17-22 PTN 1
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